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Join us for these exciting Summer Events

Summer Worship
We are excited to have our Preschool and Elementary

students join us in the Worship Service each Sunday in
July and August.

Preschool and Kids Worship will resume in September.



Praying Circles around Your Children combines timeless scriptures with stories
of parents just like you, which will revolutionize your prayer life and give you a
new perspective on the power of prayer.

Along the way, Batterson shares five biblically backed prayer circles that will not
only help you pray for your kids, but also pray through your kids.

In Praying Circles around Your Children, Batterson will give you the tools you
need to:
•Create prayer lists that are unique to your family
•Turn your family circle into a prayer circle
•Claim God-inspired promises for your children

Throughout Praying Circles around Your Children, Batterson teaches us that our
prayers for our children are the greatest legacy we can leave them. They even
have power to shape your family's destiny for generations to come. It's time to
start circling.

Dig In Sunday School News

Kathy Winters, Children's Ministry Coordinator

2 Peter 3:9 ESV
The Lord is not slow to fulfill his promise as some count slowness, but is patient
toward you, not wishing that any should perish, but that all should reach
repentance.

WHAT'S IN THIS WEEK'S EMAIL:Children’s Ministries

Sunday School
Sunday Mornings at 10 AM

Preschool and Kids Worship 
Resumes in September

September through May

Bible Adventurers

Awana

Summer Events
Summer Worship
Sunday School News
A New Book at the Parents
Corner
Children's Ministries
Verse of the Week

Jesus’ Triumphant Entry
(Matthew 21:1-11; Mark 11:1-11;
Luke 19:28-40; John 12:12-16)

 Join us this year as we 
“Dig Into” The Life of Jesus

A New Book for You at the Parents Corner


